Andrea Gyger

From: Ruth Nerenberg

Sent: Wednesday, June 10, 2020 12:57 PM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Written comments - election rules - 6/15/20 hearing

| saw the email about the rulemaking webinar. | have three thoughts about Colorado elections, and if my
questions/comments are appropriate, please add them to the mix. If they are not appropriate for the webinar, please
consider them anyway within the SOS office.

1. 1think two primaries in Colorado is confusing to the Voter, especially with all the local elections held in April and
May, and it is expensive to print and mail that many ballots. Is it possible to combine the primaries, and have all
of them on SuperTuesday?

2. My SuperTuesday ballot did not count, because | selected a candidate who dropped out between the time the
ballots were printed and SuperTuesday. Please consider two things: Having a reminder in the envelope that
candidates could drop out before the election, and/or allowing ranked choice or other alternative voting.

3. Require candidates for city council and Mayor to use TRACER, to get contact information to the public and to
increase transparency concerning campaign finance.

Thank you.
-Ruth Nerenberg-
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